Our Ref: Your Ref: Contact:

Tel: 01698 522723

E-mail: enquiries-at-st-johnpaul@northlan.org.uk

Date: Monday, 01 September 2025



Education and Families

Kristofer J. Thomas BEd, PGDip, MSc Head Teacher St John Paul II Primary School & Nursery Class 1 Laburnum Road Viewpark G71 5DG www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk

Dear Parent/Carer,

DIOCESE OF MOTHERWELL MASS FOR PRIMARY 7 PUPILS - CARFIN GROTTO

This coming Thursday, 4th September 2025, is a special day for all Primary 7 pupils from across the Diocese of Motherwell. We are invited to gather in Carfin Grotto for Mass with Bishop Toal and representatives from every school in the Diocese.

This will be an amazing experience for the children to be part of, and we are looking forward to taking them along.

We will leave the school at 9:30am approximately. Our original plan was to have lunch in the grounds after Mass, but the weather is looking too unpredictable!

ORDERING LUNCH: Whilst there is a possibility that we will arrive back during lunch time; we may be held up. Therefore, anyone who is a school lunch will need to order a **Snack to go.** Everyone else can bring their packed lunches as normal.

Mass will be outdoors, so please ensure that your child is wearing a waterproof!

With renewed good wishes,

Kris Thomas Head Teacher







